
MICHAEL P. VICTORINO 
Mayor 

ROWENA M. DAGDAG-ANDAYA 
Director 

JORDAN MOLINA 
Deputy Director 

GLEN A. UENO, P.E. L.S. 
Development Services Administration 

RODRIGO "CHICO" R. RABARA, P.E. 
Engineering Division 

JOHN R. SMITH, P.E. 
Highways Division 

Telephone: (808) 270-7845 
Fax: (808) 270-7955 

COUNTY OF MAUI 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
200 SOUTH HIGH STREET, ROOM NO. 434 

WAILUKU, MAUI, HAWAII 96793 

June 30, 2020 

Honorable Michael P. Victorino 
Mayor, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

For Transmittal to: 

Honorable Kelly Takaya King, Chair 
Climate Action and Resilience Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair King: 

APPROVED FOR TRA!j1TTA 

SUBJECT: SEA-LEVEL RISE, SHORELINE EROSION, AND MANAGED RETREAT 
(CAR-9) 

Thank you for your June 23, 2020 letter requesting for storm drain information in the 
Kahului Harbor area and any pending land acquisition or plans to expand storm drainage 
infrastructure. 

At this time, our department does not have any storm drainage expansion projects that 
will discharge into Kahului Harbor or have any pending land acquisitions related to storm 
drainage projects in this area. 

Please be advised that Kahului Harbor is under the State's Department of 
Transportation (DOT) jurisdiction. If you wish to obtain information about their storm drainage 
system at Kahului Harbor, please contact the DOT's Harbors Division Engineering Branch at 
(808) 582-1860 or DOT's Highways Division, Maui District Office at (808) 873-3535 (DOT's 
Highways Division oversees their storm drainage system). 
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If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact me at extension 7845. 

Sincerely, 

RNOE M. DAGDAG-AN DAYA 
Director of Public Works 
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